Minutes of Meeting Pathway Committee August 28, 2013 7:00 PM, Room 112, Town Hall

TOWN OF NORWELL TOWN CLERK 2015 JUL 30 AM 8: 23

The meeting was called to order at approximately 7:00 p.m. Present were Committee Members Anne Staples, Ken Cadman, Kevin Cafferty, Pat Palzkill, Jim Kelliher and Bob Woodill. The meeting was held in the Planning Office.

Bills

Webby Engineering \$1,200 Registry of Deeds \$75

Member Palzkill moved to pay the bills. The motion was approved 5-0.

22 Circuit Street Land Purchase: The ANR has been completed by Webby Engineering and approved by the Planning Board on 8/14/15. An opinion of value was received from appraiser Paul Falconer on 8/19 that valued the property at \$7,500. The Planning Board agreed to supplement the \$7,500 of CPC funds with \$2,500 from their Pedestrian Enhancement fund.

Member Cafferty moved to have an article placed on the warrant for the special town meeting on 10/7/2013 to purchase the parcel of land at 22 Circuit Street. The motion was approved 5-0.

Horsley Witten: Justin Lamoreaux and Joe Longo appeared before the committee to present their proposed pathway route. The route extends from the Middle School across the 22 Circuit Street property as boardwalk, has a paved section to the stream and crosses near the existing bridge. The route then runs along the far side of Donovan's Field and then parallel with Circuit Street, across Circuit near the intersection with Pleasant, through the field and behind two house lots on Forest Street and finally ending near the culvert on Forest Street.

CPC Funding: Many residents were at the CPC meeting on 8/8 to show their support of the pathway. At the follow up meeting on the 22nd, the CPC approved the \$900,000 request.

On 8/14 Staff received an email from CPC stating that it was acceptable to use CPC funds for the drainage work associated with the construction of the pathway.

Interviews:

Brenden Sullivan

Brenden Recupero

Member Palzkill moved to adjourn at 8:30. The motion was approved 5-0.

I certify that the above minutes were reviewed and approved by the majority vote by the Pathways Committee on July 29, 2015.

Clerk

TOWN CLERK